
March 1, 2001 
       FAX DISTRIBUTION #3 
 
TO:  Airport Tenants 
 
FROM: Cynthia Stewart, Airport Manager 
 
RE:  Change in Runway Availability 
 
Following today’s inspection of our active areas by the FAA and our pavement structural 
engineer, we are changing the limits for departures in order to allow large aircraft to take off 
on Runway 13R/31L. 
 
The reduced runway length will remain in effect.  The weight restriction on arrivals will 
remain in effect until further notice. 
 
Please check NOTAMs for exact details. 


